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DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
AND KNOWLEDGE

Dear Private School Principals,

Subject: Suspending studies for Tuesday, 05" of February 2019.

Referring to the above subject, it has been decided to suspend the
study of the students in all grades at Abu Dhabi, Al Ain and Al
Dhafrah private schools for one day on Tuesday, 05" of February
2019.

Therefore, all schools are kindly requested to take the necessary
action and inform parents in a timely manner.

The school managements are to take suitable decision regarding
the duty of the administrative, teaching and technical staff,
whether to be on duty or take day off.

This is for your information and to take necessary action.

Best regards.

K12 Licensing Division

Licensing Sector
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PO Box 36005 Abu Dhabi, United Arab Emirates

www.adek.abudhabi.ae
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